
MEMORANDUM CONCERNING THE REDISTRICTING OF THE PINAL COUNTY 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT PRECINCT BOUNDARIES 
 

Legal counsel for the Pinal County Community College District recently inquired as 
to when and how the County’s Community College District precinct boundaries will be 
updated in light of State and County redistricting.  Pursuant to A.R.S. § 15-1441(A), the 
Pinal County Board of Supervisors is responsible for redefining the boundaries of the 
County’s five community college district precincts to conform with election precinct 
changes.  Historically, the five community college district precincts have mirrored the 
County’s five Board of Supervisor districts.  The Resolution accompanying this agenda 
item continues this practice by adjusting the community college district precincts so that 
they mirror the Board of Supervisor district boundaries that the Board of Supervisors 
adopted on March 2, 2022 and that go into full effect on June 30, 2022 at 12:01 A.M. 


